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September 15, 1982

CERTIFIED MAIL-RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Professor John D. Nelson, Symposium Chairman
Fifth Symposium on Uranium Mill Tailings
Management
Geotechnical Engineering Program
Civil Engineering Department
Colorado State University
Fort Collins, CO 80523

Dear Professor Nelson:

Attached is the paper " Radioactive Composition of Airborne
Particulates at Ambrosia Lake, New Mexico", which was accepted
for publication and presentation at the Fifth Annual Symposium on
Uranium Mill Tailings Management by your letter of July 13, 1982.
It has been prepared in accordance with the guidance provided by
that letter.

If you have further questions, please let me know.

Very ruly yo s

,

W . Shelley, Vice-P es dent
lear Licensing e lation
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